
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Anti-Bullying  

Tuesday 23rd November 2021 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Last week, the children took part in activities to promote ‘One Kind Word’ which was 
the theme for Anti-Bullying week. They discussed what bullying is and understood that 
it has a clear definition.  As a school, we follow the definition that they Anti–Bullying 
Alliance promote:  

 

Bullying is the repetitive, intentional hurting of one person or group by 

another person or group, where the relationship involves an imbalance 

of power. It can happen face to face or online. 

 
Staff take concerns of bullying very seriously and will investigate any issues raised.  
Children are aware that sometimes they may fall out with a friend, however this is not 
bullying.     
 
Pupils spent last week using kind words and the expectation is that this will continue.  
Anti-bullying issues were the focus of the week; however the children will continue to 
apply what they have learnt to school and home life even after the week.     
 
We ask parents to be vigilant with online activity. The children are aware of online 
dangers and how to report worries but we do ask parents to monitor online usage very 
closely. There is guidance on the school website to support parents with online usage.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please contact school.   
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hoare 

  

 


